CPC2024-1087
Attachment 5

Community Association Response

2024 September 30

Smith, Brenden R.

From: Parkhill Development <development@parkhillstanleypark.ca>

Sent: Monday, September 30, 2024 9:35 AM

To: Smith, Brenden R.

Cc: Richard Gray

Subject: Re: [External] Re: FW: LOC2023-0298 - 4337 Macleod TR SW - Proposed land use

redesignation for JOLT EV charging facility and digital third party advertising sign

This Message Is From an External Sender
This message came from outside your organization.

ATTENTION: Do not click links or open attachments from external senders unless you are certain it is safe to do so. Please
forward suspicious/concerning email to spam@calgary.ca

Hello - just back from vacation and getting to email.

We did not receive a single comment about the proposed change of use. It was briefly discussed at
a board meeting in June and our VP had a few questions, but there was nothing substantive to
submit.

Thank you for checking Brenden.

Best,

Ruth Melchior
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